
 NATIONAL LONG-SLEEVE SHIRT DRIVE 
March 25-28, 2019 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Salud Sin 
Fronteras Clinic 

MEB Building 
5001 El Paso Drive 
El Paso, TX 79905 

For more information contact: 

HADIQA MEMON 
Tel: 832-275-2742 
  

Email: hadiqa.memon@ttuhsc.edu 

If you eat, you 
are involved in 
agriculture.  
–Wendell Berry 

MORE INFO 
www.afop.org/nfaw 

DROP-OFF LOCATIONS: 

During the National Farmworker 
Awareness Week  

SALUD SIN FRONTERAS CLINIC 
will collect long-sleeve shirts to 
help protect farmworkers from 

pesticide exposure and heat-
related illnesses. 

ASSOCIATION OF FARMWORKER OPPORTUNITY PROGRAMS  

HEALTH & SAFETY PROGRAMS 
 

@afophealth 


